
 

 

Dear Venetian Cup Sailors and Families, 

We are excited to host the Venetian Cup this year at Venice Youth Boating 

Association (VYBA)! Please make sure to review the NoR posted on Regatta 

Network for the most up to date information. Sailing Instructions will be 

posted one week before the event.  All news and updates will be posted to 

the Regatta Network registration site, so check back often for information.   

1. Please review your sailor’s registration and crew information. All edits 

need to be submitted no later than Wednesday, April 21st.  Please send any changes to 

director@veniceyouthboating.com  

2. DIFFERENT FROM YEARS PAST – Higel Park will NOT be closed to the public for this event.  We 

will still be using the park for staging of Lasers and C420s, but there will be public boat launching 

allowed during this time.  Please do not block the boat ramp area while rigging.  Coach boats 

will NOT be allowed to launch at Higel, so please use the train depot launch (map below) 

3. Coach boats can temporarily dock along the Higel Park transient dock (see map) 

4. Registration will be in the tented area behind VYC (see map below).  Please only send sailor and 

one parent when registering and do not congregate.  Breakfast and lunches will be handed out 

at registration 

5. There will be raffle basket items available this year for bid!  Please see the items and get more 

information when you register! 

6. Because of COVID precautions, please do not enter the Venice Yacht Club buildings, pool or Tiki 

Bar unless you are a member or reciprocal member.  Unfortunately, no food or drink will be 

available this year at VYC but we encourage you to visit Venice Beach or Jetty Jacks.  Jetty Jacks 

will have specials for race participants and families!  You can also have a meal at one of our 

great downtown Mainstreet restaurants! 

7. Restrooms will be available at the VYC Marina and at Higel Park (see map) 

8. See maps below for traffic flow, parking and viewing information (also in the NOR) 

9. We encourage wearing masks and socially distancing throughout the event and in launching 

areas and ask that there not be large groups congregating at VYC or in Higel Park.  Please visit 

the Venice Jetties or beaches for great areas to spread out. 

 

We are excited to see you all back in Venice this year!   

Kelley Severns, VYBA Executive Director 

Tracey VanGennip, Venice Cup 2021 Regatta Chair 

 

 

For more information, call/text VYBA Executive Director at 941-468-1719 

mailto:director@veniceyouthboating.com
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Coach Boat Launching – Please use Train Depot Ramp  


